Hilton Sno-Flyers
December 12, 2008

Message from the Club President - Jim Meyer

Hello to all new and existing club members! Snow is in the air and we can feel the excitement of a
new snowmobile season about to begin. Many club volunteers have been working hard to get the trails
ready to ride, and there’s more to do. Sign up for an upcoming work detail at the next meeting or check
the Clubs web site to help out. The plans for the Christmas party have been changed. At the last meeting
the Club elected for Pizza and Wings on the Club to stay within our budget, but Phil and Jen Leone have
stepped up and made a big donation to the Club for a Buffet Style Dinner from their restaurant and
catering business, Martino’s. Please be sure to say a special thanks to Phil and Jen for donating our
Christmas dinner, and remember them the next time you want to dine out.

Club Secretary - Rich Manley

Martino’s will be catering our Christmas Party with a buffet style dinner of Baked Chicken, Oven
Roasted Potatoes, Rigatoni, Baked Lasagna, Sausage with Peppers and Onions, Dinner Rolls, Bread &
Butter and a Salad. I think the best way to say thanks to them would be to pay them a visit for lunch or
dinner, they’ve been in business for 11 years, and are located at 1742 Long Pond Road in Gates, just
South of the Canal.

I’d like to collect non-perishable food for the local food bank again this Year. Last years
Christmas food collection was appreciated, and I’m sure there are many needy families again this year.
Show that snowmobilers care about their neighbors by bringing a few cans or boxes of food.

There will be a trail work detail on Wednesday, December 17 to put in the Wheatland trail.
Hunting season is over and this is the first opportunity to mark most of this area. Please contact me
through the post on the web site if you are available to help out.

Club Director - Rick Sercu

There will be a Groomer Operator Training session on Sunday, December 14th at 9:00 am at
Colby Farms. The Groomer Safety Class is for all groomer operator and Trainees. We will be going over
the Grooming Policy. We will also be going over some of the fundamentals of the groomers. You will
need to complete this safety training in order to be eligible to operate the groomers. If there are any
questions please feel free to contact Bob Allen or myself.

Say Thanks to Dan Gurbacki and Chris Colby for all the work they have done on the groomers.
(Say Thanks to Rick Sercu for all he has done also!)

Next Club Meeting — Club Christmas Party — Raffle of all remaining Snow Show Prizes
Wednesday, December 17, 2008, 7:30 pm at the Brockport Elks Club
4400 Sweden Walker Road, Brockport NY
Remember to check the web site and Snow Phone for the latest updates
www.hiltonsnoflyers.com 234-0629




